
Suffolk Constabulary Report for APM
from Community Engagement Officer, Halesworth

Thanks for your message. Simon Green would do this annually in normal circumstances but
he is off sick at the moment and soon going to retire in June. We are actively working to
replace him and will do so hopefully in June/July. Noting the date of the meeting, I don’t have
anyone else who can pull together anything for today. You can find information on crime data
on www.police.uk where you can filter to your local area.

Sorry for the delay, I’ve been trying to catch up and just realised no one has cleared Simon’s
emails

Best wishes

Steve

PS 488


